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CEO Message
Dear parents/carers, 

Over the last weeks, schools have been working hard to respond to changing guidance and keep 

your children safe and learning at school. The challenge has been great but all staff have risen to it.  

I would like to thank them for all their hard work at this time. 

As we come to the end of term, there are some key announcements and appointments to share 

with you. 

Mark Cotton, currently the Chief Officer of Teaching and Development, will be leaving the trust on 

the 31st December 2021. Mark joined Our Lady of Pity in 2004 and has given 17 years of service to 

our organisation. I would like to thank him for his contribution to the education of young people in 

our care and wish him well in his future endeavours. During the autumn term, Mark will continue to 

work for the MAT in an outward facing role. 

Tony Boyle, the Headteacher of St Mary’s Catholic College in Wallasey will also be leaving the Trust 

at the end of this academic year. Tony has worked at St Mary’s for the last 11 years and has given 

great service to the school, parish and wider community. Over the last two years, he has worked to 

ensure all students and staff have been safe throughout the disruption that the pandemic has 

caused. I would like to thank him for all he has given and wish him well in his retirement. 

We are pleased to announce that Steve Jevons will be taking up a new position at the Trust of 

Executive Headteacher across the 3 primary schools. Steve has been Head of School at St Bernard’s 

for the last 6 years and now steps into a role supporting all primary schools. Steve is very much 

looking forward to the opportunities that this role will bring for our schools individually and the trust 

as a whole. 

We are also delighted that Julie Le Feuvre will replace Steve as Head of School at St Bernard’s from 

the start of next term. Julie has worked as Deputy Headteacher over the last 2 years at St Joseph’s 

and has made a real impact with the community. I know staff and children will be sad to see her 

leave but pleased that she remains as part of our Trust family. I am sure the community at St 

Bernard’s will give her a warm welcome when she arrives. 

Andy Moor

CEO 




